
HISTORY 

Gladwyne Elementary School

LMSD schools will celebrate Black History Month with a variety of
educational and enrichment activities throughout February. African-American

history is part of the year-long curriculum at all levels, but teachers and
students will take extra time throughout the month for further exploration of
significant historical figures and events. Displays throughout the schools will
feature art, literature and general information reinforcing curricular learning
while a variety of programs and classroom-specific activities will emphasize

the significance of African-Americans throughout history.

Gladwyne Elementary School's theme for Black History Month is Amazing Young
Activists: Making Change in the World. Students will have the opportunity to learn
about young African-Americans who are working to make an impact in their
communities and in the world-at-large. Students will learn that an activist is
someone who takes action as they work to create positive change and that you
don't have to wait to be a "grownup" to make a difference!
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Starting the last week of January and throughout the month of February, posters 
will be created and displayed throughout the school highlighting these young 
"changemakers" that were researched and studied by Gladwyne students, which 
will help in answering trivia questions each day. Each classroom will also select a 
young activist to research in more depth and showcase their findings through 
creating bulletin board displays, interactive Google slides and/or videos to share 
with the school community! 


